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Balfour Beatty 

For anyone interested in a career in construction (design and project management) Balfour Beattie 

are offering a fantastic 6 week work experience programme which gives you an idea of the what a 

job with the company may look like but also offers some very helpful tips on application processes! 

This will be done virtually- see Miss Hendrie if you would like more info!  

Apprenticeships 

Many of you, by now will know that 

apprenticeships are a fantastic career 

pathway! These give you the chance to gain 

qualifications and earn money at the same 

time! There are many different apprenticeships 

which can see you to college or university at 

the same time as working. If you would like 

more information on Apprenticeships, please 

see Miss Hendrie to register for a new event 

which could give you all the info you need! The 

event will give you an overview of different 

apprenticeships as well as tips for applying! 

Medicine 

Physical medical work experience will be extremely 

difficult this year… however a brand new online 

work experience has become available!  

The Ward Round Live course uses the latest live-

streaming technology to bring you into a ward. 

Students will see real cases and can talk with 

patients. Students will discuss each case with their 

fellow students and NHS Doctors in more detail 

than they would get a chance to in traditional 

hospital shadowing placements. This really is a 

fantastic, unique opportunity… see Miss Hendrie 

ASAP to register! 

Technology 

Vodafone are offering a great opportunity for anyone interested in this career area. This is an opportunity 

to gain an insight into one of the world’s largest telecoms companies. As well as gaining an 

understanding of the different careers within this company. See Miss Hendrie for more details! 

 

DYW Weekly Bulletin! 

Below are a list of available opportunities for senior pupils-see/email 

Miss Hendrie if you are interested!   

nhendrie@bishopbriggs.e-dunbarton.sch.uk 
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